American University
School of International Service

SIS 628: 007—Communicating Economics to Non-Economists

Reserve Bank of Australia: Group Assignment

All assignments and exams should be submitted by email to ploungani@imf.org.

Please note that the email is an IMF address. Yes, you should it send it to this IMF address.
Yes, that means that you should ot send it to the AU address. You can, in addition to
sending it to the IMF email, send it through Blackboard but this is not essential.

This assignment should be sent by email to ploungani@imf.org by 5 pm on Feb. 20, 2019.

On Feb. 5, 2019, the Board of the Reserve Bank of Australia, the country’s central bank, met and
issued the following media release: https://www.rba.gov.au/media-releases/2019/mr-19-01.html

Predict what the media release will say when the Board meets again on March 5, 20109.

Your media release (Word document) should be sent to me by 5 pm on Feb. 20, 2019. (You can
make revisions to your media release and submit a new version by 5 pm on Feb. 27, 2019.)
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